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Baby News 

I have some lovely news to share; Mrs Calton and Mrs 

Knights are both expecting a baby in the autumn. There 

must be something in the water down in Chestnut class!  

I’m sure that you will join me in congratulating them on this 

wonderful news and we look forward to meeting new baby 

Calton and baby Knights very soon.  

Useful Diary Dates 2023 

8th May: Kings Coronation Bank Holiday -  

school closed for the day.  

9th - 12th May:  

Year 6 SAT’s - all Year 6 children must attend school and 

no absence will be authorised. 

15th May: Outdoor Learning day 

17th May: Messy Church after school 

29th May - 2nd June: HALF TERM  

5th June - 9th June: Enrichment Week - STEM Week 

16th June: Non-uniform day in return for Summer fair items 

21st June: Messy Church after school.  

23rd June: Summer Fair - 3.30pm - 5pm. 

30th June: Sports Morning starting at 9.30am.  

5th July: National Year 6 transition day to secondary school 

11th & 12th July: Years 4, 5 and 6 Summer Production 

14th July: School Reports out to Parents 

20th July: Last day of term. Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

Have a great weekend! Best wishes Kate Powell 

Last Friday, we took 

possession of our long 

awaited ‘Book Vending 

Machine’. I have wanted 

one of these for a long time 

and it is, already, a lovely 

addition in our new library. 

The children will have the 

opportunity to choose and 

take a book home when 

they have been recognised for outstanding work or 

excellent achievement. The first lucky recipient is Sophie 

in Cedar class whose name was selected in the Golden 

Ticket draw on Monday. Here is Sophie, next to the new  

vending machine, after choosing her new book. Well done 

Sophie. I’m sure over time, there will be lots of children 

who will work hard and have their eye on a new book!  

Red, White and Blue Day - 5th May  

In celebration of the King’s coronation, we 

will hold our Red, White and Blue day in 

school where the children can come to school in red, 

white and blue and other coronation celebratory attire. It 

will be a fun day where the children will find out more 

about coronations and its history. The teachers are 

planning lots of activities so that the children remember 

this historical event.   

On the day, there will be a Crown competition. It 

will be 50p to enter (look out for further 

competition details on SeeSaw) and there will be prizes 

for the best ones. The judging categories will be Years R & 

1, Years 2 & 3 and Years 4 , 5 and 6. Please bring in and 

wear the crown on Friday 5th. Entry forms and payment 

will be on ParentMail.   

Class Photos Thursday 4th May 

It is Class Photo day on the 4th, and children will need to 

be looking smart and in the correct school uniform. Many 

classes have PE with Mrs Barlow and so they will need to 

bring their PE kit with them to change into. If they’re not in 

uniform then they won’t have their photograph taken sadly.  


